
 

 

 

Racing Services & Registrations Officer 

• The opportunity to join an industry leading sports organisation 
• Join a dynamic friendly team 
• West Melbourne – Close to Flagstaff Station  
• Full time – ongoing 

Greyhound Racing Victoria (GRV) is the statutory authority responsible for regulating, conducting 

and promoting greyhound racing in Victoria, a sport that annually generates around $400 million 

in economic activity and over $2 billion in wagering and directly involves over 15,000 people. 

GRV is committed to attracting, selecting and retaining the best calibre of people to achieve the 

highest level of performance and behavioural standards required for each position.  This will help 

GRV to professionally regulate, conduct and promote greyhound racing and welfare in Victoria 

with integrity and care, and to ensure an engaging, ethical and sustainable sport. 

Our vision is “Victorian Greyhound Racing is a vibrant, entertaining and thriving sport with animal 

welfare at its heart. 

The role of the Racing Services and Registrations Officer is to provide superior customer service 

to GRV stakeholders along with the administration of GRV’s regulatory responsibilities.  This role 

is also responsible for the recording of race nominations, scratchings and for the registration of 

Greyhounds in Victoria.    

To apply, please go to the vacancies on careers.vic.gov.au website, search Greyhound Racing 

Victoria and select the position and click ‘apply now’.  All applications must include a cover letter 

addressing the position objectives criteria together with a copy of your resume by close of 

business Sunday 18th August 2019.  For further information please contact Josie Gibilisco, 

Racing Services and Registrations Supervisor on (03) 8329 1159. 

GRV is an EEO employer 

GRV’s Values, Respect – Integrity – Transparent – Collaborative – Safety – Responsive – 

Progressive 

 

All offers of Employment will be subject to a satisfactory police check 

All employees must reside in Australia and have the right to work in Australia 

 

The content on this page was published on 07-08-2019. If you notice any inaccuracies, please report it here    

https://www.grv.org.au/report-outdated-information/?durl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.grv.org.au%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2019%2F08%2FJob-Ad-Racing-Services-Registrations-Officer.pdf

